
January 2009 Newsletter 

Grand Knight’s Note 
 
It’s a New Year.  
That’s an under statement. We are going to be 
very busy for the next four to five months and 
I need your help. Your Brothers have lined up 
some great things to participate in and they 
need you to respond.  
Part of being a Brother Knight is to take 
advantage of these events by attending and 
where possible volunteering to help make it 
successful.  
If you need a ride call or contact us through 
this letter or our web page. Please be part of 
this Councils’ 2009 Activities. 
 
Grand Knight Brian Landry 
663-9308 
www.kofctucson.com 
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Calendar of Events 
 
January 4 – Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive 
 
January 10 – Council Basketball Free Throw 
 
January 18 – KofC Communion Breakfast  
 
January 22 –  March for Life 
                       Social Meeting 

Knight Meeting Times 

1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
...................................................1st Thursday 
Business Meeting: .....................2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
Social Meeting:...........................4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
(Officer’s Meeting 6:30 Business Meeting  
2nd Thursday) 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) .....2nd Monday 
   Location...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: ...............7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Brian Landry  

WHY, WHY, WHY… 
 

Why do we press harder on a remote control when we 
know the batteries are almost dead? 

 
Why do banks charge a fee on “insufficient funds” when 

they already know there is not enough money? 
 

Why in winter do we try to keep the house as warm as it 
was in summer when we complained about the heat? 

 
Why does Superman stop bullets with his chest, but 

ducks when you throw a revolver at him? 
 

Why doesn’t Tarzan have a beard? 
 

Why do Kamikaze pilots wear helmets? 
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Volunteer Couple Needed  
 
We need a Council or Parish Couple who will host the March 1, 2009 
 Red Cross Blood Drive. Responsibilities will be to: 
•        Pick up recruitment packet from the church office for Sunday prior to 

the drive. 
•        Have signup table after morning masses Sunday prior to the drive.  
•        Host the day of Donation at the Cactus Rooms from 7:30-12AM or last 

donor.  
Please contact Grand Knight Brian A. Landry---- 733-1101. 

 
Ladies Appreciation Luncheon 

 
Brothers; Tickets for the luncheon at the Tanque Verde Ranch is on 
February 14th are still available at $16 for the men. Ladies are paid for by 
the Council. 
 
Our chairman and committee are asking those who have already signed up 
to pay for you tickets as soon as possible, preferably this month. 

Anelli, Peter 
Anton, Tom 

Aultman, Angela 
Blanchard, Nancy 

Dugan, Art 
Everett, Michael 

Grell, Bob 
Gustilo, Augi 

Hennelly, Jerry 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You 
restore Your Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know 
that whatsoever You do, You do for the love of us.  Amen. 

Mrazik, Joe 
Norris, Sarah Beth 

Pieper, Steve 
Romano, Nick 
Schlagel, Gayle 

Vilas, Mike 
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 885-
8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-8671 or 
email: bmessenger@kofctucson.com.  
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Donation to VA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast with Santa 

 

 
Collections for an Orphanage 
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Birthday Corner 
 

 
Gerald Hillenbrand – January 4th  
Richard Madden – January 4th  
James Myers – January 7th  
Ken Lanz – January 8th  

Dean Dickherber – January 8th  
Raymond Scheidel – January 11th  

Franklin Edwards – January 14th  
David Ramsower – January 17th  
George Loftus – January 20th  
Dary Connolly – January 21st  

Robert Messenger – January 24th  
Leonardo Robles – January 24th  
Charles Chap – January 27th  
 
 

 
 

Awards 
 

Armando Burrel: Knight of the Month for December 2008 
 

Armando has been one of our councils’ most dependable volunteers. His service to the 
parish and community is appreciated. His service is one of the reasons that every 
Pancake Breakfast is a success. Thank you, Armando for being a Knight. 

 
Rick and Kathleen Madden: Family of the Month for December 2008 

 
Rick and Kathie continue to dedicate their time to the Parish and Community. They 
have volunteered for Blood Drive host, Parish Fair and helping with Christmas council 
projects these past two months. We are proud and honored to have them as part of our 
councils’ Knight of Columbus family. 
 
 
 
 
 

Presentations to be made at our January Social Meeting…....join us. 
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WHAT’S COMING UP!! 

January 
 

4      Pancake Breakfast 8-11 AM - Please invite your St Pius X friends and 
family start of the New Year with our Knights of Columbus.  
Blood Drive - After the Christmas and New Year holidays the Red Cross is 
always in need of additional supply of Life Giving aid. Please take a few minutes out 
of your Sunday morning to donate a pint. 

18    K of C Communion Breakfast 10 AM - Fellowship with the 
Knights of Columbus.  Ticket cost TBD.  Invitation goes out to all Knights, wives and 
Families. We welcome visiting Brothers that are with us for the winter to join us for 
this Catered Meal. Council Officers will serve but are given a day off from the 
kitchen. 

22    March for Life – Information on date and time for Tucson Diocese 
Observance to be distributed at Council meeting Jan 8. 

 
February 

 
1      Pancake Breakfast 8–11 AM 

8    K of C Council Free-Throw 9-11 AM - Open to all children of the 
St Pius X community ages 10 thru 14.  Awards and advancement to the District Free-
Throw will be presented and announced at completion of morning competition. 

14 Councils’ Ladies Appreciation Luncheon – Tanque Verde 
Ranch Dinning Room, Ticket price $16 for the Brother Knights, Lady Guests are 
paid for by Council. Seating is at 11 AM, Serving promptly at 11:30AM. 

19    Priest Appreciation Dinner – This is a Knights only affair sponsored by 
Tucson K of C Chapter member council. 

21   Men’s Retreat 8:30 AM–3:00 PM 

    K of C District Free-Throw 9-11 AM – Open to all children of the St 
Pius X community ages 10 thru 14.  Awards and advancement to the State Free-
Throw will be presented and announced at completion of morning competition. 

28   K of C Flea Market – 7:30 until 1:00 PM. We need all Brothers to help 
set up on Friday Feb 27th and Clean-up on Saturday.  Donate one or two hours either 
day.  Donate items for our Council Tables.  Contact Chuck Chap for information 886-
0870. 

Be sure to visit www.kofctucson.com for up-to-date information, pictures, contacts and 
highlights of upcoming events!



 

 

 
 
 

Knights of Columbus  
St. Pius X Council #10762 
P.O. Box 17621 
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621 

Return Service Requested 


